Central Florida Anthropological Meeting
March 16, 2017
Minutes


At approximately 7:02pm Caitlin Sawyer called the meeting to order. Approximately 26 people were in attendance in the Multipurpose Room at the Winter Park Towers in Winter Park, Florida. 

Sawyer announced that the month of March is officially Archaeology Month in Florida. She shared information about several events that were planned for the month and let guests know that FPAN’s annual Archaeology Month posters were available for free in the back of the room. She introduced Dr. Diana Reigelsperger. Dr. Diana Reigelsperger of Seminole State College gave a presentation entitled "A New Country: Migration, Ethnogenesis, and the Making of Early Florida." Several individuals asked questions about Dr. Reigelsperger’s  research. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]At the conclusion of Reigelsperger’s presentation, Sawyer thanked her for her excellent presentation. She then invited guests to enjoy the remaining coffee, sweet tea, cookies, donuts and other refreshments.

The meeting was then adjourned shortly after 8:15pm.

Respectfully submitted on April 20, 2017.
Deborah Bauer
Secretary
Central Florida Anthropological Society
